
Parent Notification 

Compliance with Public Law 114-95, Section 1112(e)(1)(B)(ii) 

To:  Parents and guardians receiving this notice 

From:  Burch PK8 

Date:  May 9, 2025 

Subject:  Notification to Parents/Guardians that student is being taught by Non-Fully Certified 

Teacher 

 

In accordance with Every Student Succeeds Act (ESA)/Parent’s Right-to-Know, requires that 

parents be notified if their child is assigned a teacher for 4 or more consecutive weeks that does 

not hold an appropriate state teaching certificate in the area in which the teacher has been 

assigned.  Consequently, I am taking the opportunity to inform you that your child’s Science 

teacher, Mrs. Brewster, does not, currently, have the appropriate state teaching license 

certificate or permit. 

 

Although your child’s teacher does not have the appropriate state teaching certificate, we do 

believe that Mrs. Brewster is qualified to teach in the assignment.  Our staffing decisions are 

made to provide the best qualified person available for each class.  In addition, the campus 

administrator will be evaluating each teacher’s performance in the classroom to ensure that 

your child receives quality instruction. 

 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s teacher assignment, please feel free to call 

Mrs. Brown, Principal, or Mrs. Jewell, Assistant Principal at 304-475-2700. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Principal 

 


